
2025 – 2026 SBRHS Student Drop-Off and Pickup Traffic Pattern 
 

To limit the backup of traffic on Luther Avenue, County Street, and other places, the following 
student drop-off and pickup pattern will be used again for the 2025-2026 school year. Just like last 
year, the following will be the drop-off and pickup pattern: 
 
The Luther Avenue Entrance to Blue Raider Boulevard will be closed to vehicles entering for 
student drop-off from 7:00 AM to 7:30 AM. To drop students off on campus, you must enter the 
campus for drop-off from the County Street/Grandview Avenue entrance or the Clifford Holland 
entrance (refer to red arrows in the image below). 
 
The southbound lane (closest to the building) of Blue Raider Boulevard will remain closed to all 
traffic during this time (7:00 AM-7:30 AM) except for SBRHS/Fisher Bus special education vans. 
 
When picking up your child in the afternoon, it is also highly recommended that you enter onto 
campus using the County Street/Grandview Avenue or Clifford Holland entrance and stage in the 
northbound travel lane of Blue Raider Boulevard for your child to exit the building. 
 
All parent traffic exiting onto Luther Avenue from Blue Raider Boulevard is right turn only (East) 
to County Street to limit vehicular traffic in the pedestrian crossing area on Luther Avenue. 
 
The North Side of Luther Avenue is posted with no parking or standing signs, and the Somerset 
Police Department will enforce this during drop-off and pick-up times. 
 
If there are any questions regarding the route update, please get in touch with SRO Vicente-
Roberts at james.roberts@sbregional.org. 
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